
 
I hope this message gets to you. I apologize for getting my comments in at the last 
moment. 
 
I urge you preserve women's right to abortion access. Our access to health care needs 
to be protected. This is a basic human right. As women, I fear that our decisions about 
our health care and medical decisions are being undercut by lawmakers. 
Women have a moral right to decide what we do with our bodies. It is in the best interest 
of all women and our communities to allow us access to safe abortions, free from 
judgement, harassment and persecution.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Peggy O'Neill-Vivanco 
Burlington, VT 
 


